
HALL RENTAL INSURANCE 
POLICY CHANGES 

 
 As you know, you must purchase Hall Rental Insurance when renting your hall, 
property, or facilities either for a fixed amount of money or gratis (no fee) and alcohol is 
being served, sold, given away, or consumed during such a rental.  Effective May 1, 2011 
there will be some changes to the coverage purchased. 
 
 Due to changes to the program required by our insurance carrier, Endurance, the 
Hall Rental Insurance will provide limits $500,000 per occurance/$1,000,000 aggregate.   
This change will allow for a small decrease in premium. 
 
 Effective for applications submitted on or after May 1, 2011, the premium 
(including tax) for the Hall Rental Insurance will be $150 per rental.  The way in which 
you apply for coverage will remain the same. 
 
 Please remember, if you are submitting an application for Hall Rental Insurance 
on or after May 1, 2011, the premium will be $150.  Payment should be made either by a 
Lodge check or a certified check and the Lodge number and the date of the event should 
be noted on the check.  The check should be made payable to Swett and Crawford 
and mailed to: Ruth Von Spreckelsen 
   Aon Risk Services, Inc. of Illinois 
                 200 East Randolph Street 
                 Chicago, Illinois 60601 
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